Particle Physics Sixth Form Seminar, November 2009
100 A-level students attended an afternoon of lectures at Queen Mary. This is the third year we have run this event. Talks were delivered by Professor Peter Kalmus, Professor Steve Lloyd, Dr Ben Still and Dr Ben Cooper. Professor Kalmus began by summarising the foundations of particle physics and took the students through the different aspects of the standard model. Dr Ben Cooper went on to talk about Neutrino physics and the T2K experiment in Japan. Professor Steve Lloyd is the leader of the Particle Physics Research Centre at Queen Mary and he spoke about the Large Hadron Collider and the results we're hoping to get from it. Finally, Dr Ben Cooper spoke about his involvement in the LHC and described how the ATLAS detector is calibrated in order to achieve accurate results.

Particle Physics Masterclass, March 2010
The aim of the Masterclass was to introduce A-level students to an exciting and fast developing scientific field devoted to uncovering nature's deepest secrets. Over 50 high school students from several schools in and around London had the opportunity to work with particle physicists at Queen Mary in March, to unravel the hidden secrets of high-energy physics. The event was part of the international Hands-on Particle Physics Masterclasses, which involves more than 6000 high school students and 70 universities and laboratories in 21 countries around the world. 
The event consisted of a morning of lectures followed in the afternoon by a session in the computer lab. They examined the collisions of electrons and positrons and used computer programs to analyze the data recorded by the OPAL experiment. Via videoconference with CERN, they later compared and discussed their results with participants at other universities around the world.

One of the students attending commented: “I really enjoyed listening to real experts in particle physics, and the way they freely spoke to the crowd.” After attending the masterclass, 72 percent of students stated that they would like to learn more about Physics. 

Physics Teacher Seminar on Particle Physics and String Theory, March 2010
The Department of Physics at Queen Mary runs a series of evening seminars for teachers to update them on the latest research. They consist of two talks from academic members of staff and give the opportunity for teachers to question our researchers over their work and how it can be communicated in schools. This event consisted of one talk on the standard model and the LHC and one on String Theory. This is carried out in a relaxed atmosphere with food and wine available.
Talks in Schools and Colleges

As well as hosting events at Queen Mary, several members of the Particle Physics Research Centre visit schools to talk to students and teachers.

Feedback

The feedback from students and teachers has been excellent. Since the events for students we have been contacted by two schools to say that some of their students are planning to study physics at university and cited either the Sixth Form Seminar or Masterclass as what had influenced them.

